
Tom Hinton 

52 Coity Road 

NW5 4 RY 

Planning Application Number: 2023/1764/P 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I have tried many times to navigate the Planning Applications section of the Camden 

Website but have unfortunately not managed to access the right section of your website to 

write the following letter to you. 

 

Hence this e mail. 

 

I am aware that the comments I am about to list should have gone in by Friday afternoon 

(July 7th2023) but I do hope you will consider them before you make a decision on this 

planning application. 

 

I love Camden! and have very happily brought up five children in the borough. My children 

are now grown up and have children of their own. 

 

Two of these children have remained in Camden and the property in question 52 Coity Road 

NW5 4RY is the happy home of my son Tom Hinton his wife Eugenie and their three 

children. 

 

Since having these three children, the house is not big enough to house them all, so in order 

that they are able to stay in the area that they too love, building an extension seems the 

obvious and most economical way for them to move forward. 

 

I have looked at their simple extension design and scrutinised the criteria requirements they 

need to fulfil for the planning permission to be accepted by Camden Council Building 

Department. 

 

As far as I can see every aspect of the necessary regulations ie: design, impact, noise, traffic 

etc has been carefully and thoughtfully considered and adhered to. 

 

As these young families are a huge asset to the borough, I am hoping that you will consider 

their strong desire to remain in the area and positively contribute to the community. 

They will be thrilled if you accept their application. 

 

Many thanks and very best wishes, 

 

Deborah Hinton 

 


